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24 April 2025 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

I would like to officially welcome all pupils back to school. It was wonderful to see them on 

Tuesday morning, and I hope you all had a restful holiday with family and friends. 

You may have noticed the new road markings outside the school gate. While these changes 

are certainly welcomed, they came as a surprise to us when we returned to school earlier 

this week. Although we were not informed of the planned changes by the local authority, I 

believe they will enhance the safety of our children at the start and end of the school day. 

Additionally, you may have seen the new sign (below), which indicates that parents are not 

allowed to stop to drop off or collect their children during designated times in the specified 

area. This measure aims to keep the area clear of parked traffic, thereby reducing potential 

risks to children.  

 

Parents can still enter Squires Avenue to drop off or collect their children, but this must be 

done outside the designated areas, either further down or further up the road from the main 

entrance. Please also note that cars are not permitted to wait on the path area outside the 

front gate. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mr M Irons 

Principal 

 


